
WILLIAMS - Suddenly in 
Hamilton, on Thursday, April 2, 
1981, James Rudan (VanEvery) 
Williams, formerly of the Six Na­
tions Reservation in his 27th 
year ; son of Mrs. Reta Barnhardt 
of Hamilton; beloved foster son of 
Alby White, Ohsweken and the 
late Kathleen White; dear brother 
of Reta , Brantford ; Shirley , 
Ohsweken ; Carl, Hamilton; Gail, 
iTrenton ; Cheryl , Pat, Jackie, 

andy, Corwin and B i llie, all of 
Hamilton; foster brother of 
Sheila, Hagersville; Audrey, 

mer, Allan, Carl and Keith, all 
of Ohsweken; predeceased by one 
brother, Wayne . Funeral service 
was held Saturday (today) 2 p.m . 
at St . Luke's Anglican Church, 
Ohsweken. Interment in adjoin­
ing cemetery. Rev K . Hansen of­
ficiated 


